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12th July 2019. 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
Reception: Amelie for outstanding achievement and effort in everything we do. 
Y1: Olivia for being a friendly and caring member of the class 
Y2: Tyler for an enthusiastic approach to our history lesson this week. 
Y3: Amelia for being a model pupil and always trying her best. 
Y4: Ryan for a detailed map using co-ordinates. 
Y5: Daniel for excellent progress in writing this year. 
Y6: All of Year 6 for an amazing performance in their leavers production. 
 
Golden ticket winners: Savannah and Emily  
                                        Tianna-lee and Amelie  
 
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 
10th July 2019 
 
R:  Whole Class – Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Y1: Caomh  
Y2: Eve, Alex and Ethan  
Y3: Olivia  
Y4: Luca, Joe and Michael 
Y5: Abigail, Caitlin, Isabella and Anthoney 
  
 

 
Y6 play: so many people told me they thought this was our best play yet – it was 
absolutely fantastic! All the children excelled in their part, however big or small. 
Congratulations to the staff and all the children involved. 
 
 

 
Good-bye: as we break up next Friday we will be saying good-bye to Mrs Turner. She has 
worked in St. Chad’s for the last thirteen years, initially as a Teaching Assistant and more 
recently in a joint role of Teaching Assistant and Clerical Administration. We thank her for all 
her hard work during that time. I’m sure you will be sad to see her go and will join us in 
sending her best wishes for whatever she chooses to do in the future.  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.rcsedgley.com/


Part of St John Bosco Catholic Academy Company, 08608177 (registered in England and Wales), registered office Burton Road, Dudley, DY1 3B 

 
 
Class teachers for September:  
 
Reception: Mrs Bentley  
Y1: Mrs Jain (Mrs Thomas will only be back in school for a few days in September) 
Y2: Miss Westwood 
Y3: Mr Wilkinson  
Y4: Mrs Hunt 
Y5: Mr Lodge  
Y6: Mrs Dunne 
 
Mrs Clews will be non-class based.  
 
Children’s Disco: this was a huge success with all children having a great time. Thank you 
for your continuing support. 
 

Chance to buy:  we have a few “goodies” left over from the disco which we 
will be selling at reduced prices during Monday playtime. If you wish your 
child to buy anything, please send them with some pocket money on 
Monday. 

 
 
Reports and Open Evening: end of year reports will be sent home today 
(Friday 12th July). Please complete and return the enclosed slip to confirm 
receipt of the report and to inform the staff if you wish to see them in order to 
clarify on any aspect of the written report. 
 
On Monday 15th July school will be open from 3.30pm – 5pm for parents to 
look at their child’s work and to speak to teachers. No appointments are necessary. 
 
Awards Ceremony: will take place in school on Thursday 18th July at 9.15am. The 
Leavers’ Mass will follow at 2pm in church. All welcome. 
 

 
End of Term: the school will close for children on  
 

Friday 19th at 1.30pm 

 
 
 
From September – Dudley Catering are increasing the price of pupil meals from £2.30 to 
£2.40. 
 
School menu: Week 3 
 
Enjoy your week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
 

     

     




